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OSU-Newark Future Engineers Visit
For the third year in a row, The Ohio State University – Newark
Engineering Learning Community’s students visited the Aerospace
Center. The future engineers toured the Boeing Virtual Customer
Integration Lab, went underground in the Bionetics-run Air Force
Primary Standards Lab, and
got to put the tilt on the
three-axis device operated
by Bionetics’ Defense
Engineering Services Group.
The day proved the point:
There are engineering
careers right here close to
home in Licking County.

GO TO: Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority

Wrapping Up Capital Projects
A long-planned upgrade to the main entrances to the Boeing
Building wrapped up with the East Entrance opening back up in

early November.  Two entrances, demolition of
the former Metrology Building, roof upgrades,
parking lot upgrades, and security gate
additions are among the year’s capital projects
in final phases for 2016. As always, check the
progress on line.

GO TO: HNLCPA.com/projects

On-Line Message Center Continues
A website targeted at the Aerospace Center’s 1,350 employees
want to see has been continuously operating for over a dozen
years.  Once called OntheBase.com, the site now runs as the
online Message Center.  A consolidated version of the Message
Center also scrolls on on-site marquees at six locations.

GO TO: HNLCPA.com/MessageCenter
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